
I was raised in Winter Houses ,and have property there. Port Au Port Bay is just a mile 
away' 
I do not want hydraulic fracturing  to destroy what I own. 
I look forward to visiting this  beautiful peaceful area ,once or twice a year. 
Please recommend that fracking  will not take place for oil development  on West Coast 
of NL   
 Sincerely, M. Foley 
 


